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Sixth Form
Open Evening

Our Sixth Form Open Evening will be available to access on our
website and via social media from 18th November 2021.

You will receive a warm welcome from Mr Hugh Davies (Headteacher)
and have a chance to meet Miss Rachel Lent (Learning Leader for Year 12)
and other members of the Sixth Form Team. Learning Area staff will provide
you with information about the various courses on offer.
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Come along and gain an insight into the support we have to offer.

Our updated prospectus and subject booklet will also be available on our website from 18 November.

www.olchfa.org.uk




